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April 28… Parents & Pastries 
May 4...Spring Carnival 
 
 

We would like to say thank you to 
everyone who joined the PTA. We 
reached our goal of 100 members. 
Thanks for supporting Citrus PTA!!! 

Hats should be worn 
forward and removed once 
inside the building. Hoods 
on sweatshirts must also 
be removed while in class 

and indoors. 
 
 
 
Citrus PTA is in need of parent 
helpers to set up or clean up at our 
annual Citrus Carnival on Thurs., May 
4th to help in the booths and events. 
Please call or text Shelia Anderson at 
530.332.0638 

 
Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber 
items made of Latex from home. 

 

 

Saying goodbye to a dear friend 
and teacher… 

It is with a very heavy heart that we have to share 
the news of the loss of our Citrus Family member, 
Jonna Del Fava.  Some of you know that Jonna was 
our first grade teacher, and coached Girls on the 
Run at Citrus School.  Jonna became ill towards the 
end of the 2015-2016 school year with an 
aggressive form of cancer.  Although the prognosis 
appeared hopeful she would return to us, her illness 
took an aggressive turn for the worst and on March 
3, 2017 she lost her battle with cancer.  This has 
been a devastating loss for our Citrus Family, and as 
a school family, we needed to have some time for 
our own personal feelings of loss before we could 
face the children in her class, and team members of 
Girls on the Run. The teachers feel that they are 
able to discuss this delicate matter with the 
children, and provide them with the support they 
may need.  Our school counselor and school 
psychologist will be available to support students 
and staff through some of their grieving process.  
Should you feel that your child might need 
additional support, please contact the office to 
make arrangements with counseling. 

As Jonna was known to say: 

All You Need is Love!  

Rachel Tadeo 

Principal, Citrus Elementary 
 


